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Highland College cancelling classes 
(KNZA)--Highland Community College joins the list of colleges cancelling classes
due to the coronavirus.

The College announced on its Facebook page and Website Friday that classes
have been cancelled until March 23 at all sites.

The College says online classes will continue as scheduled.

Campus housing and campus dining will be open.

The College says students may choose to stay home during this time or return to
campus housing.

Access to computer labs will be made available for students taking online courses.

Many Signals Communcations


